
 
 
 
 
 
          Cortenova, 03/03/2020 
 
 
 
 
Subject: α-LOCK® Clamp Connector 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
We, Officine Ambrogio Melesi & C. S.r.l - a reputable manufacturer for more than 70 years, supplying 
worldwide, and asserting itself as one of the world leading companies in its field – are pleased to inform you 
that we have now developed our own brand α-LOCK® for Clamp Connector, as part of our continuing 
strength on investment in the production of new products. 
 
 
A close collaboration between our engineering department with Bureau Veritas confirmed that after performing 
all the relevant tests required, the TYPE APPROVAL CERTIFICATE was awarded. This certificate confirms 
also that our “α-LOCK®” Clamp Connector is completely interchangeable with all the other existing brands.  
 
 
Please find here enclosed our catalogue where you can find all the detailed information. In case of bespoke 
requirements, Melesi is able to support the client with its engineering department providing also additional 
technical documentation.   
 
 
We invite you to visit our website www.melesi.it in order to be updated about our latest developments. 
 
 
Melesi always strives to provide a complete solution to its Clients; we hope that this new product will help you 
to be more competitive in the market offering the possibility of a complete package to the Project. 
 
 
We remain at your disposal for any additional information you should need: feel free to contact us; we will be 
pleased to assist you. 
 
We take the occasion to send you our best regards. 
 
 
 

Officine Ambrogio Melesi & C. S.r.l. 

 


